

# Wide Horizons High Aspirations

19th September 2025

## The Warlingham Week

**Dear Parents & Carers** 

#### **All Year Groups**

This week, our students have continued to settle well into the new school year, adapting to new routines and rising to high expectations. During my walks around the school, I have been impressed by their commitment to learning—lessons have been focused, interactive, and calm. Our new Year 7 students are still finding their way around the site, but they are supporting one another and have embraced school life with courage and enthusiasm. I am also enjoying getting to know more of their names each day, with the aim of greeting even more of them personally each morning.

## **Main school Open Event**

We are delighted that hundreds of students have volunteered to support our upcoming Open Events over the next two weeks. If you have not yet provided consent for your child to take part as a department helper or tour guide, please do so by the end of today using the link below. These events are a wonderful opportunity to welcome prospective families and showcase what makes Warlingham special—with our students playing a central role in bringing this to life.

Years 7 – 11 helpers https://forms.office.com/e/PNxEsCATNP

Years 12 & 13 helpers https://forms.office.com/e/HastMJ4LWL

The main school open event is on Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> September. The school will close at the earlier time of 1.15pm. On the 25<sup>th</sup> September the school gates will open at the slightly later time of 9.15am with registration at 9.35am.

## **Sixth Form Open Event**

The Sixth Form Open Event is on Wednesday  $1^{st}$  October. The school will close at the earlier time of 1.15pm. On Thursday  $2^{nd}$  October the school gates will open at the slightly later time of 9.15am with registration at 9.35am.

## MacMillan Coffee Morning Cake Sale

We are pleased to inform you that the Sixth Form Student Leadership Team will be holding a Macmillan Cake Sale on Thursday 25th September in the Main Hall. All proceeds will go to Macmillan Cancer Support, a charity that provides vital care and assistance to those affected by cancer. We would warmly welcome both homemade and shop-bought cake donations to help us raise as much as possible. Please can the donations be brought to the Main Reception on Wednesday and Thursday morning. We also kindly ask parents to provide students with a cash so they can purchase cakes and contribute to raising money for this truly amazing charity.

Thank you for your kindness and generosity.

Headteacher: Mr P Foster BA (Hons) MA NPQH FCCT Address: Tithepit Shaw Lane, Warlingham, Surrey, CR6 9YB Telephone: 01883 624067 Email: Info@WarlinghamTLT.co.uk

Website: www.WarlinghamTLT.co.uk



#### Communication

At Warlingham we have clear routes of communication, which are outlined in the table below. Following these, helps ensure your query reaches the right person as quickly as possible, contacting staff outside of these routes may cause delays as we work to ensure the message gets to the most appropriate member of the team. We aim to respond within 48 hours, but this should be seen as a guide rather than a guarantee. Due to teaching commitments, extra-curricular activities and meetings with parents and external agencies, replies may, sometimes take a little longer. Please be assured we always do our best to respond promptly and appreciate your patience and understanding with this.



#### **Years 7 - 11**

The Immunisation Team will be visiting Warlingham School on Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> October & Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> November for the Year 7 - 11 student flu vaccinations. Please complete the consent form by 12pm on 2<sup>nd</sup> October by visiting:

www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk and entering the school's unique code SR138928

If you do not want your child to receive a vaccine, then please fill in the 'No' box. If you have any queries please contact the Immunisation Team directly on 0300 2470025 or by emailing scfh.contact@hcrgcaregroup.com.

### Years 12 & 13

## Registration Activities w/c 22<sup>nd</sup> September

Please find attached the registration activities for next week which outlines what students will be doing in tutor time. It has also been set on satchel for students to review in their own time. Year 12 students should be getting into the right habits for success whilst Year 13 will be focusing on preparation for University/Apprenticeships. Encourage your child to check our Padlet site for additional resources: Warlingham Sixth Form College (padlet.com) and opportunities for their next steps. For any questions, please contact Mr. R. Leay at r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk.

We wish you an enjoyable weekend.

Kind regards

Mr P Foster

Headteacher